
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: lwedin@suncadia.com; Steve Lathrop
Subject: LP-21-00002 Suncadia Phase 3 Division 17 Tumble Creek - Request for Informtion
Date: Friday, August 27, 2021 10:59:52 AM

Good morning,
 
We have received a request for additional information from a commenting agency in order for them
to complete their review and provide comments.  Please provide the following:
 

Documentation accounting for existing and all proposed connections to confirm sufficient
water system capacity.

 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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